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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 7:40 AM
To: 'jkelley502mbd@yahoo.com'
Cc: 'atrish1970@gmail.com'; 'tracy.brick@marionarkansas.org'
Subject: Overdue DMR Request

Good morning, 
 
This is just a friendly reminder that the following DMRs are overdue for the City of Marion (AR0021971, AFIN 18-00110):  
 

 002-A – 6/30/2023 
 TX2-Q – 6/30/2023 
 TX2-RT – 6/30/2023 

 
Please remember that the July DMR(s) are due by the 25th of August. 
 
DMRs are required to be submitted as long as a Permit is active. The EPA considers missing DMRs to be a matter of 
Significant Non-Compliance. Left unresolved, this could lead to further enforcement action from DEQ. 
 
Please login to NetDMR and submit the missing DMR by 8/24/2023. 
 
Thank you, 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Enforcement Branch | Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


